
Contact: 

06-10-2024 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing improvements at the intersection of 

Silver Star Road (State Road (S.R.) 438) and Hastings Street/Sheringham Road. The purpose of the 

project is to reconstruct and upgrade the existing traffic signal to improve operations and safety at 

the intersection. 

The project will include new signal poles and signal heads to provide enhanced visibility for drivers. 

The project is also proposing to extend the left turn lane from eastbound Silver Star Road to 

Sheringham Road to improve the safety of those waiting to turn. New pedestrian signals will be 

installed and crosswalks will be realigned and restriped. Pedestrian curb ramps will be upgraded in 

accordance with Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards to improve pedestrian safety and 

accessibility. 

Silver Star Road (S.R. 438) 
Intersection Improvements 
at Hastings Street/Sheringham Road 
 

Orange County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 450329-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing $          394,000  

Right of Way: Within existing  

Construction: Funded - spring 2026 $     1.05 Million 

*subject to change 

Will Isidort, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5415 
Will.Isidort@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 


